
SGRC 
(Students Grievances Redressal Committee of S.P.P. College, Namti) 

 

About SGRC (Students Grievances Redressal Committee): 

As per guideline of UGC(University Grant Commission) regarding SGRC stated in the UGC 

letter dated 28-04-2023 to the SPP college, Namti, the college has been reconstituted the same 

with the following persons with immediate effect. 

 

Committee: 

Ombuds Person: Dr. Ranjan Kumar Phukan, Retired HOD of Economics Department and 

Vice Principal S.P.P. College, Namti. 

Chairperson: Syed Abdur Rohman, Head, Department of Economics. 

Teacher Members: Dr. Biman Ch. Das, Head, Department of Political Science 

 Dr. Biman Ch. Borah, Asst. Prof., Department of Education 

 Dr. Beejata Das, Head, Department of Geography 

 Dr. Papu Kr. Ngatey, Asstt. Prof., Department of Sociology 

Student Member: General Secretary, S.P.P. College Student Union. 

 

Objectives: 

To provide opportunities for redressal of certain grievances of students already enrolled in S.P.P. 

College, Namti as well as those seeking admission in the college and a mechanism thereto. 

 

Keywords: 

“Grievances” means and includes complain(s) made by an aggrieved students of the college to 

the college authority any of their dissatisfaction/opinion through online to the college portal 

subject to the UGC guideline purview. 

“Ombuds Person”- there is a provision to appoint a person officiated as Ombuds person by the 

institution for SGRC, keeping in mind the person shall be a retired vice chancellor or a retired 

professor (who has worked as Dean/HoD) and has 10 years experience as a professor at state/ 

central universities/institution of National importance/Deemed to be Universities or a former 

Distinct judge. Any student aggrieved by the decision of SGRC may prefer an appeal to the 

Ombuds Person, within a period of fifteen (15) days from the date of receipt of such decision. 

 

Note: 

For more information about SGRC of the college please visit college website 

https://sppcollege.in  to get UGC regulations dated the 28
th

 April, 2023, regarding SGRC. 
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